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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The City of Sand Point will be holding a public hearing on October 11th, 2022 at 
the regular Sand Point City Council Meeting to discuss the City’s application to the 
Community Development Block Grant FY23 administered by the State of Alaska. 
The City of Sand Point intends to apply for funding to replace the existing 
incinerator at the Sand Point Solid Waste Site with a new ‘air curtain’ style burner 
for a total project cost of $200,000 with a $50,000 match constituting the 
required 25% match. 
 
The public hearing is a requirement of the CDBG application and is intended to 
allow citizens to offer alternative proposals and comment on the City’s proposal. 
The CDBG funding is available for three project categories: community 
development, planning or special economic development. Maximum grant award 
per project is capped at $850,000 per funding cycle to address community needs. 
Public comments regarding the project or desired alternatives will be accepted 
until 4:30 pm October 11th via email at jkeeler@sandpointak.org or mailed to 249 
Main Street, Sand Point, AK 99661 and/or comments will also be accepted  
in-person at the public meeting. 
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